
Energy Guidelines for Commercial and High-Rise Residential Buildings 
in Colorado 

 
In January of 1996, a 10-member technical advisory committee convened to produce 
energy guidelines for commercial and high-rise buildings in Colorado. The committee 
was compromised of members from the commercial building community -- including 
architects, mechanical engineers, building owners/managers, lighting engineers, energy 
managers, building code officials, developers, financiers, electrical contractors, and 
utility companies. The committee’s recommendations for Colorado can be found in the 
following documents:  
 

Energy Guidelines for Commercial and High-Rise Buildings in 
Colorado – May 1997 

 

Based on the codification of ASHRAE/IES 90.1-1989, Energy Efficient Design of New 
Buildings – Except Low-Rise Residential Buildings 
 
Compliance Manual – Energy Guidelines for Commercial and High-
Rise Buildings in Colorado – January 1998 

 

Based on the 90.1 Code Compliance Manual Developed by the United States Department 
of Energy 
 
 
E-Star ColoradoTM will provide these documents for a small shipping and handling 
fee. To order, please complete the following form, enclose a $10.00 check payable to 
E-Star ColoradoTM, and mail to: 
 
Matt Thornberry 
E-Star Colorado 
1981 Blake St 
Denver, CO 80202 
 
Name:__________________________________________________________________ 
 
Business:_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:________________________________________________________________ 
 
City, State & Zip:________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone:__________________________________________________________________ 
 
E-mail:_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Questions about these documents can be sent to mattT@colohfa.org or call (303) 297-
7498.     



 


